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For Immediate Release 

The schedule for the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre’s Expansion and Renovation 
project has been modified.  Tender documents will be available as of October 8, 
2013. 

Construction start date is scheduled for December 11, 2013 

Construction is scheduled for completion July 7, 2016 

KMHC would like to remind the community that tendering packages will be 
available exclusively through the ‘La système electronique d’appel d’offres du 
government du Québec’ website. www.seao.ca. 

For the latest information regarding the Expansion and Renovation project, please visit 
www.kmhc.ca. 

For further information, please contact; 

Robert Deom, Eng. 
Project Manager 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Center Expansion and Renovation 
office: (450) 638-3930, Extension 269 
robert.deom@rrsss16.gouv.qc.ca 
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